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CORONAVIRUS UPDATE – Town Office is open to the public. Access to the inside office area is limited to town 

staff and the Commissioners only. Facemasks are required inside the building. Limited seating is available for in-

person attendance of Town meetings. Meetings will also continue to be held via ZOOM. All necessary info will be 

provided on meeting agendas. Be sure to check our website at queenstown-md.com/coronavirus-info for any updates. 
 

TOWN COMMISSIONERS MEETINGS NEW SCHEDULE – Beginning in May, The Commissioners will hold 

two regular meetings per month. The meetings will be on the second Tuesday of the month at 3:30pm and the fourth 

Wednesday of the month at 6pm.  
 

BOARD OF APPEALS/FINANCE COMMITTEE VACANCIES – The Town currently has a vacant position on 

the Board of Appeals and a vacant position on the Finance Committee. Residents who may be interested in serving 

on the Board of Appeals or on the Finance Committee should submit a letter of interest to the Town Office or via 

email to townoffice@queenstown-md.com by May 31. 
 

BOAT RAMP POLICY CHANGE – Effective March 24, use of the Skipjack Cove Lane Boat Landing and parking 

area is restricted to Town residents only. Residents who wish to park or launch boats at the landing are required to 

display a valid Queenstown Boat Landing Permit on their vehicle. Permits can be obtained from the Town Office for 

a fee of $25.00. 
 

YOGA IN THE PARK – Foundations Island Yoga will be holding yoga classes on Saturdays at Queenstown 

Community Park on Old Wharf Lane beginning May 22, 2021. Yoga class will be held from 9am to 10am Saturday 

mornings. Cost per class is $10.00 or $8.00 for Queenstown residents. Discounts are offered for a 10-class package, 

which can be used anytime at any Foundations class location. Participants are asked to bring bottled water and a yoga 

mat/towel for their use. Those interested in participating may visit www.foundationsislandyoga.com or call 410-490-

0440 for more information. 
 

FRIDAY FAMILY FUN NIGHTS – The Calvary Methodist Church at 7113 Maryland Ave. Queenstown is 

partnering with the QAC YMCA for Friday Family Fun Nights! This free event is from 5:30 – 7:30pm on the third Friday 

of every month until August 20. Experience different activities such as crafts, lawn movies, games and more! Masks 

are required and social distancing should be practiced. Please come and enjoy making lasting memories with your 

family! 
 

PROPERTY MAINTENANCE REMINDERS –Lawns must be maintained at a height of 6 inches or less. Please 

avoid blowing leaves and cut grass onto roadways and sidewalks. Also, a reminder that boats/boat trailers must be 

stored in the side or rear yards of properties and should not be stored in the front yards of properties including 

driveways. Please avoid blocking of any sidewalks so that residents may use them safely.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING SCHEDULED 

RECYCLE DAYS 
 

 Wednesday, May 12 

 Wednesday, May 26 

 Wednesday, June  9 

 

 

 
 

Find more recycling info at:              

www.queenstown-md.com/services 

 

UPCOMING SCHEDULED 

REGULAR MEETINGS 
 

Planning Commission: 

Wednesday, May  5, 7:00pm 

Wednesday, June  2, 7:00pm 
 

Town Commissioners: 

Tuesday, May 11, 3:30pm 

Wednesday, May 26, 6:00pm 
 

Meeting dates subject to change. 

Find more meeting info at:                  

www.queenstown-md.com 

 

TOWN OFFICE & SERVICE 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

MEMORIAL DAY – May 31 - Closed 
 

Town Office will be closed for Memorial 

Day. Bulk and Trash Collection will be 

one day late each that week. 

 

 
 

Find more holiday scheduling info at:              

www.queenstown-md.com 
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